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UNITED STATES PERMANENT MISSION TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
DEPARTMENT OF STATE
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20520

The United States Permanent Mission to the Organization of American

States presents it|

s compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral

Development of the Organization of American States and has the honor to refer

to the Fifth Meet

ing of Ministers and High Authorities of Science and

Technology of the Americas, to take place in Medellin, Colombia on November

2-3,2017.

The United States Permanent Mission is pleased to announce the

candidacy for Co-Chair of Working Group 3, National Quality Infrastructure, of

Dr. Claire M. Saundry. Dr. Saundry is the Director of International and

Academic Affairs of the National Institute for Standards and Technology of the

United States Department of Commerce. She has made important contributions

to the objectives

by her peers.

of Working Group 3 since its inception and is highly regarded

The Permanent Mission of the United States avails itself of the

opportunity to renew to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development the

assurances of its

highest consideration.

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development,

Organization of the American States

Washington D.C. October 30, 2017
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FIFTH MEETING OF MINISTERS AND HIGH
OEA/Ser.K/XVIII.5
AUTHORITIES ON SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY 
CIDI/REMCYT-V/INF.6/17
November 2 and 3, 2017
30 October 2017

Medellin, Colombia
Original: English

CANDIDACY PRESENTED BY THE DELEGATION OF THE UNITED STATES TO SERVE AS CO-CHAIR OF WORKING GROUP 3 ON: NATIONAL QUALITY INFRASTRUCTURE
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To access the original note, please click over the following link: 

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2017/CIDCT00022E01.pdf   
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